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June 8, 2017  
 
Sent via email LETTER L-8-17 
 
 
Mr. Ian Wigington 
Director, Regulatory 
Corix Mult-Utility Services Inc. 
Suite 1160, 1188 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, BC   V6E 4A2 
Ian.Wigington@corix.com 
 
 
Re: Corix Multi-Utility Services Inc.  

Annual Contracting Plan for Propane Supply to Panorama Mountain Village 
 
Dear Mr. Wigington: 
 
On May 12, 2017, Corix Multi-Utility Services Inc. (Corix) filed with the British Columbia Utilities Commission 
(Commission) an Annual Contracting Plan (ACP) for propane supply to Panorama Mountain Village (PMV). In the 
ACP Corix proposes to enter into a supply contract for two years commencing July 1, 2017. The current propane 
supply agreement between Corix and its supplier, as accepted by Order E-15-15, will expire on June 30, 2017.  
 
In its ACP, Corix sets out its bidding process, Request for Quotation documents and price risk management 
strategy for securing competitive propane delivery service for PMV. Corix requests that the information 
provided in the ACP be held confidential due to its commercially sensitive nature. 
 
The Commission reviewed the ACP and accepts the filing. The ACP and related information will be kept 
confidential as requested by Corix as they contain commercially sensitive information. A copy of Corix’s non-
confidential executive summary of the 2017 ACP is attached and is available for public review. 
 
In the ACP, Corix notes that the parent entities of Canwest Propane (Gibson Energy) and Superior Propane 
(Superior Plus) entered into an agreement whereby the Canwest industrial propane business in Western Canada 
would be purchased by Superior Plus. This transaction is expected to close by the end of 2017. Due to the 
changing conditions in the supplier market, which may lead to uncertainties for Corix to obtain competitive 
propane prices for customers, Corix is requested to file with the Commission the range of supply options 
available and its optimal strategy for contracting supply. Corix is requested to file this information in the next 
ACP or by May 15, 2018, whichever occurs earlier. 
 
Original signed by K. Berezan for: 

Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary 
 
LC/cms 
Enclosure [Non-confidential summary of 2017 Annual Contracting Plan] 
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